STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS24014

Amendments made to the APA during the 2010 legislative session eliminated the statutory
requirement that the Administrative Code and Administrative Bulletin be in hardcopy format and
made available in printed and bound books. Since that time, the Coordinator's office has been
meeting this mandate by sending the public repositories of these publications on a CD-ROM.
Most repositories are now providing the website links to these publications whenever a request
to view this information is made. To complicate matters, most new computers no longer have
built-in CD drives.

FISCAL NOTE

Dedicated fund ongoing savings estimated at $600 per year. One-time dedicated fund savings of
$3,000.

Contact:
Keith Reynolds
Department of Administration
(208) 332-1812
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